
            
                

    Guatemala, Central America 

“We are therefore Christ’s ambassadors, as though God were making his  

appeal through us. We implore you on Christ’s behalf: Be reconciled to God.”  
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Most ministry updates are sent by email or posted on Facebook. If you have not received our updates and 

would like to hear from us, please send us an email with “Yes!” on the subject line.

 

 

Thanks to generous donations to Ambassadors for Jesus Christ in 

Guatemala through CTEN, we have facilitated food distribution 

within and beyond our ministry community. Lisa has kept the 

Ladies’ Bible Study in daily communication. Each week, she 

motivates the ladies by raffling off free treasures from our storage 

cleanout. Lisa also has Zoom meetings with her leaders and meets 

(via Zoom) with her English-speaking Bible study. 

   We hope this finds you well despite the many crises in the world today.  We are 

greatly concerned about the unrest in the United States. Meanwhile, Guatemala’s 

first rain of the new six-month rainy season was Tropical Storm Amanda, causing 

damage throughout the country.  In contrast to the initial deluge we normally 

receive, the constant drizzle fell for days on end, saturating the land, causing 

mudslides, rising rivers, and flooding.  

   At the same time, we are all dealing with various aspects of the COVID-19. We 

have certainly had much to pray about. Like everyone else, we have made many 

adjustments. Guatemala has been on quarantine, lockdown, AND absolute curfew 

during the recent months.   

During quarantine, Art has spent many hours cleaning out four 

storage areas. As a result, he was able to donate over a $1,000 

worth of sound equipment and teaching materials to fellow 

missionaries in need of those supplies. 

As a Third World country, the 

economy of Guatemala has been 

immensely affected. Because of 

travel restrictions and safety, we 

had to let our ministry employees 

go and are doing all we can to keep 

up the grounds, preparing for when 

the COVID-19 season has passed. 

 

Art with a fellow 

missionary. The 

guitar was given 

to a blind man 

who plays guitar 

in church. 



 

TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATIONS MAY BE SENT TO: 

 

  CTEN                              

PO Box 291307 

Kerrville, TX 78029-1307 

www.cten.org/artcamarena             

800-872-5404 (press 1) 

Online donations may be made at:  

      www.cten.org/camarena 

EFT (Electronic Funds Transfers) are 
available by calling the finance 

department at CTEN at  

800-872-5404 (press 1)  

Checks should have our names written 
on the memo line. 

 

Click "Like" on our FB page:  

www.facebook.com/Camarena.gt 

Ambassadors for Jesus Christ in Guatemala  

  Help us help others. 

Many items have been raffled 
during the last few months 
including: 

 two beds 

 a cot 

 four sleeping bags 

 Bedspreads 

 baby seats 

 four pieces of luggage 
(mostly used for storing 
clothes) 

...with more to follow. 

We have had to be creative in 

implementing our ministry 

outreaches; distributing food, 

medicines and the prizes raffled 

off. We always respect the 

government-imposed curfews and 

mandatory mask law.  
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https://camarenaguatemala.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fb806ba4b44a3bf7c0ff1c3b0&id=5ca94a4c0e&e=1fd2f663cb

